
 
 

Call for papers – Special issue of Journal of Plasma Physics 
 

Dear Colleague,  

The Journal of Plasma Physics is under new management and the new editorial team is 

embarking on a series of initiatives to stimulate broad diffusion of leading research in all 

areas involving plasma physics, focusing especially on the understanding of this field as a 

fundamental discipline.  

As part of this effort, we would like to call your attention to a Special Issue of JPP edited 

by Tünde Fülöp (Chalmers University) and Alexander Robinson (Rutherford Appleton 

Laboratory) on Energetic Electrons in Space and Laboratory Plasmas. 

Our intention is to gather papers representative of the latest contributions to this rapidly 

developing topic into a special issue, so as to have a greater impact on the field. Our 

belief is that such an issue will provide a valuable snapshot of the topic and serve as a 

useful reference. Topics can range from runaway electrons in fusion plasmas to electron 

acceleration in laser plasmas and electron dynamics in space plasmas. The issue will 

contain both invited papers and unsolicited contributions, which are warmly welcomed. 

We would like to invite you to submit a paper for inclusion in the special issue. Both 

review papers and contributions describing new results and insights are welcome. All the 

usual refereeing standards and procedures will apply. The Journal of Plasma Physics has 

no page limits or page charges, submission to the arXiv is encouraged and an open access 

option is available (upon acceptance). 

If you have further questions, please feel free to contact us. Should you have work that 

you think would make a paper suitable for this special issue, and you intend to submit it, 

it would be helpful if you would let us know your intention so we can form an estimate of 

the likely extent of the special issue.  

Please feel free to circulate this announcement to others who might be interested.  

We propose a submission deadline of March 1, 2015 and papers will be published online 

as soon as they are ready. 

Best Regards, 

Tünde Fülöp  tunde@chalmers.se 

Alexander Robinson alex.robinson@stfc.ac.uk  
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